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Mrs Lara Johnstone
PO Box 5042
George East
6539

Dear Mrs Johnsfone

Re: Request for access to information

Your correspondence dated 27 October 2004 refers.

Kindly be advised that your request has been considered and we hereby provide the
following documentation:

G Clinical Notes (Annexure A);
It Court process e.g 1138A (Annexure B);
••• Medical Report of Dr Rausch (Annexure C);
e Letter from Ms Erasmus (Annexure D);

We have been advised by the George provincial Hospital that they are not in
possession of the report of Dr B E Boon. As such we are unable to provide this
document.

Regarding your further correspondence dated 18 November 2004 we wish to advise
that the Department will not be responding to your request for comment regarding the
origins of HIV/AIDS.

We trust that you will find the above in order.

Yours faithfully
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Mr A Searle

Directorate: Policy and Planning

Date: 2£ .\\.OLi


